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Comments: Forest Planning Public Comment 

 

Hello,

 

As a resident of Troy, Idaho I am writing to comment on the forest plan revision for the Nez Perce and Clearwater

Forests. My concerns are for the lack of standards and environmental accountability. The plan does not

acknowledge to role of forests in sequestering carbon is the face of human carbon emissions rising and rapid

global climate change. 

 

Idaho forests are some of the last, best places we have. The new plans that do not appropriately acknowledge

wildlife habitat or protect roadless lands destroy this. 

 

Lastly, the monetization of the forest through intense logging and under-protection of wilderness are a mistake.

 

Thank you for your time,

Johanna Brown

 

Sent from my iPhone

 


